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Kia ora e te whaanau,

We are all well aware by now of the extreme weather affecting Northland, Auckland and
now as far down as the Waikato region. After discussions with people in the Ministry of
Education as well as Emergency Services and local Council, it would be wise for our kura
to not be open tomorrow (Tuesday 14" February).

This is a precautionary measure due to the potential for our area to be affected by very strong
gusts of wind and rain. This may affect our power and the way we operate the kura as well as
affect many of our whaanau and their homes.

There will be no buses operating Tuesday 14t February as well.

Kura will restart again on Wednesday (unless there is a serious continuation of the bad
weather). We will notify whaanau should this happen.

Many thanks for your understanding and we appreciate this maybe an inconvenience with
the short notice to our whaanau. If you wish to contact me, please do not hesitate to email
me or contact me on my phone 021 082 42190.

Let us hope that the adverse weather does not eventuate, but we are better to be safe
than sorry.

Please continue to stay safe and secure in your homes.

Ngaa mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Kevin Ikin

Tumuaki / Principal

Centennial Park School - Te Kura Rautau
Te Kuiti
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